NOTICE TO BIDDERS REGARDING QUESTIONS ON THE PUBLISHED RFP 14/2020

Should there be any questions or requests regarding the published RFP, you are requested to please submit these via an e-mail to 

renee.stander@gpaa.gov.za

All questions will be responded to latest on 21 October 2020.

This arrangement is made to assist bidders, in the absence of a briefing session, as a result of the COVID 19 Restrictions regarding social distancing.


